

الصفا

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

READING (10 Marks)

#### Q1: Read the text and answer the following questions:

Abbas was on a camping trip with his older sisters, Hala and Laila. They put up their tent in a campsite near a small wood. The next morning, they woke up early to watch the sunrise. After they had eaten their breakfast, they looked in their guidebook. 'I think there's a bay on the other side of that valley. Shall we walk there?' 'Yes! Let's be old-fashioned explorers on an adventure!' said Hala. 'Good idea! We'll turn off our phones and use the map in the guidebook,' said Abbas. 'I brought Grandad's old compass with me!' said Laila. 'We can use it so that we don't get lost.'

After they had packed some food and ice-cold water, they started walking. 'We need to go north and then east, so it's this way,' said Laila, looking at the compass. After they had crossed the valley, they climbed up the hill on the other side. The scenery all around was beautiful. They started to walk down to the beach, but they hadn't got very far before Abbas stopped. He'd heard a man who was shouting for help. The man had fallen down the cliff! 'Help me!' the man cried. 'T've hurt my foot and I can't climb back up.' 'Don't worry,' shouted Hala, turning on her phone. 'We'll call for help.'

1



06 222 9990

عداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين





# 7

## امتحان ا<mark>لشهر الأ</mark>ول اللغة الإنجليزية

- 1. Who went on the camping trip? .....
- 2. Where did they set up their tent? ......
- 3. Why did they wake up early? ......
- 4. What did they use instead of phones for navigation? ......
- 5. Which direction did they need to go first? .....
- 6. Why did Abbas stop while walking down to the beach? .....
- 7. What happened to the man? ......
- 8. How did Hala respond to the man's call for help? .....
- 9. What does the pronoun "I" refer to? ......
- 10.Find from the text. A noun: (......) A verb: (......) An adjective: (.......) A preposition: (......)

VOCABULARY (10 Marks)

# Q2 A: Fill in the blanks with the suitable word. There's an extra one

#### • recipe book • bay • sunset • pavement • tsunami

- 1. We set up our tent near a beautiful ...... with clear blue water.
- 2. We sat on the beach and watched the golden ...... over the ocean.
- 3. My grandmother's ...... has the best traditional dishes.
- 4. The town was evacuated before the ..... reached the shore.
- 5. We walked along the ..... to reach the park safely.

2



06 222 9990

عداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



#### Q2 B: Match the following words with their definitions

Words	definitions		
1. tide	a. an area with trees		
2. squash	b. the rise and fall of the sea		
3. wood	c. the sport of hitting a ball against a wall.		
4. pollution	d. to stop working because of age.		
5. to retire	e. the damage caused to the environment		

1. ( ) 2. ( ) 3. ( ) 4. ( ) 5. ( )

STRUCTURE (10 Marks)

#### Q3 A: Read and complete with the correct form of the verb.

- 1. After I ..... (check) my compass, I ..... (walk) north.
- 2. My friends and I ...... (watch) sunrise before we ...... (have) breakfast.
- 3. After she ...... (take) some photos, she posted them online.



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



كــل الامتحانات موجودة في خانة الملفات على الموقع www.asas4edu.com

3



# 7

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

# Q3 B: Choose the correct reflexive pronouns to complete the sentences.

1.	'I taught to play chess by watching videos,' said Laith.						
	a. myself	b. yourself	c. herself				
2.	'Why didn't you and your brother cook some dinner?' asked						
	Mum.						
	a. myself	b. yourself	c. yourselves				
3.	'My baby sister is only one year old,' said Muna. 'And she's just started						
	teaching to walk.'						
	a. herself	b. himself	c. yourselves				
4.	'Tom and I met at school,' said Amer. 'We introduced and						
	started talking.'						
	a. ourselves	b. yourself	c. yourselves				
5.	'Our cat hurt when it was playing in the garden,' said Farid.						
	a. ourselves	b. itself	c. yourselves				



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



4



الصفا

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

SPEAKING (7 Marks)

#### Q4 A: Complete the dialogue with the phrases from the box.

#### • Not really • I told you so! •I suppose so.

A:	Dad!	I	won	the	football	match!
----	------	---	-----	-----	----------	--------

- B: (1) .....
- A: Thanks! I'm so happy!
- B: Are you free this evening?
- A: (2) ...... Why?
- B: Let's go out for ice cream!
- A: Awesome! Can we invite my friends too?
- B: (3) .....

#### Q4 B: Complete the dialogue with the word from the box.

#### • 'd • think • Should •rather

- A: (1) ...... we play basketball or football?
- B: I (2) ..... we should play football.
- A: Would you (3) ...... have a pizza or a burger?
- B: I (4) ..... rather have a pizza.

5



06 222 9990

عداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين





رفضا

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

WRITING (13 Marks)

#### Q5 A: Make compound adjectives

- made speaking famous
- 1. World- ..... 2. Home- .....
- 3. English-....

# Q5 B: Write a brochure about an extreme sport. Use the following information:

- ✓ Sport: Rock Climbing
- ✓ Location: Wadi Rum, Jordan
- ✓ Exciting Features: Climb tall rocks, enjoy breathtaking views
- ✓ Support: Expert guides, safety equipment provided
- ✓ Options: Day or week courses available
- ✓ Call to Action: Book now for an unforgettable adventure

#### Best wishes

6



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين







### امتحان ا<mark>لشهر الأ</mark>ول اللغة الإنجليزية

READING (10 Marks)

- 1. Abbas, Hala, and Laila.
- 2. In a campsite near a small wood.
- 3. To watch the sunrise.
- 4. A map from the guidebook and Grandad's old compass.
- 5. North, then east.
- 6. He heard a man shouting for help.
- 7. He fell down the cliff and hurt his foot.
- 8. She turned on her phone to call for help.
- 9. The man
- 10.A noun: trip A verb: put up An adjective: old-fashioned A preposition: on

VOCABULARY (10 Marks)

Q2 A:

1. bay 2. sunset 3. recipe book 4. tsunami 5. pavement

Q2 A:

1. (b) 2. (c) 3. (a) 4. (e) 5. (d)

7



06 222 9990

عداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



STRUCTURE (10 Marks)

Q3 A:

1. had checked 2. had watched / had 3. had taken

Q3 B:

1. a 2. c 3. a 4. a 5. B

SPEAKING (7 Marks)

Q4 A:

1. I told you so! 2. Not really 3. I suppose so

Q4 B:

1. Should 2. think 3. rather 4. 'd

WRITING (13 Marks)

Q5 A:

1. World-famous 2. Home-made 3. English-speaking

8

06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين





7 الصف

## امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

Q5 B: Suggested Answer

#### Brochure

#### **ROCK CLIMBING IN WADI RUM**

Do you love adventure and challenges? Are you looking for an exciting new sport?

Try rock climbing in Wadi Rum!

Climb the stunning rock formations of the desert and enjoy breathtaking views from

the top. Our expert guides will help you every step of the way, and we provide all the

safety equipment you need.

Choose from day or week courses and experience the thrill of climbing in one of the

most beautiful locations in the world.

Book today for the adventure of a lifetime!

### Best wishes





06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين

